
 

Hello Families, 

 February is here! I cannot believe it! Last month was a bit crazy 
with the weather but hopefully this month we will settle down. Our 
playground will be a sloppy mess for a while so please make sure your 
child has waterproof boots for recess. They will still need hats and gloves 
for the month. Snow pants are only needed when there is snow on the 
ground.  

 Our continent studies this month will take us to Asia. We will 
learn about the biomes, countries, foods and the unique animals that 
inhabit the continent. We will also learn about the Lunar New Year. In 
Geography we will learn about the isthmus and strait landforms. 

 Other areas of study this month will include reptiles, amphibians, 
solids and the months of the year. 

 

Valentine’s Day  

On Wednesday, February 14th we will have a Pajama Party to 
celebrate Valentine’s Day. We will have a special snack and pass out 
valentines. 

**Please make a Valentines Box (shoe box size) or a Bag (gift bag size) 
with your child to collect valentines in. 

**Have your child only sign their name to 23 valentines to pass out to 
their friends. Please No Candy. 

**There will be a place on the snack calendar for someone to signup for 
the special snack. 

 

Birthday’s 

Ella’s 6th Birthday on the 28th 

All School Bulletin 

Friday, February 9th 

Hat Day 

 

Wednesday, February 14th 

Pajama Day  

 

Friday, February 16th 

No School - In-Service Day 

 

Monday, February 19th 

No School - President’s Day 

 

 

March 18th-22nd 

Spring Break 

February 2024 

Room 3 


